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Local 1461 for their Proposition One efforts such as doorbelling, etc.
Commissioner Elwell also noted he is not running for KCFCA President again.

The Board then discussed consideration of a new date for the Retreat,
and an extensive discussion of the busy Retreat agenda ensued. A large
portion of the discussion related to succession planning and the number of
critical employee retirements anticipated in the next few years.

Executive Session: The Board adjourned into an executive or closed
session to discuss collective bargaining issues, pursuant to RCW 42.30.140 (4),
starting at 5:45 p.m. and concluding at 6:00 p.m., when the Board re-convened in
open session.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried, 3-0. At 6:05 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved
vouchers and papers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
the Meeting Notice

the Meeting Agenda

the Attendance Roster

Surplus Property List

KCFCA Meeting Announcement

Letter of Commendation

South King County Fire Training Consortium Costs
Election Certification

Retreat - Tentative Agenda

Minutes Approved: 6.ep7L K0 , 20186.
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